REPORT ON THE SELECTBOARD MEETING OF NOVEMBER 8, 2022

Prepared by Alison Freeman

Note: These are not official minutes -- -- just notes taken by me. Official minutes will be available from the Town Office and will be posted on the Town web site following Board approval at the next meeting.

Please email me at <u>news@singingbridge.net</u> with any questions, comments, or requests to subscribe to the list. To unsubscribe, simply follow the instructions at the bottom of this email.

<u>THE MEETING</u>: The meeting was conducted as a Zoom hybrid. Selectboard members Rich Donaldson and Jon Collins, and Town Administrator, Amanda Campbell, were together in the Town Office. Bronwen Tudor was on Zoom. There were 8 members of the public in attendance on Zoom.

The minutes of the meeting of November 1, 2022, were approved. They will be posted on the Town website.

<u>MOST IMPORTANT/INTERESTING ITEMS</u>: In my judgment, the following items were the most important things covered during the meeting.

- The GVFD MOU was approved to be forwarded to the GFD for discussion at the upcoming workshop
- A member of Senator King's office did a walk-through of the First Church on 11/2

PUBLIC COMMENT:

- Pat Kosalka offered to serve on a committee to create a Code of Ethics for the Town
- Lisa Sabatine Bowen asked about her letter regarding Short Term Rentals. (see SB Meeting Minutes of 08/23/2022 under Correspondence: Note from Lisa Sabatine regarding Short Term Rentals in Georgetown). The Selectboard reiterated that there has been no discussion of, and there is no plan for the Town to tax Short Term Rentals
- Aria Eee said the Rec Committee is looking for volunteers for the Tree Lighting (see below for Event Dates)

UPCOMING EVENTS/DATES:

Solid Waste Committee	Thursday November 10	7pm ZOOM
Conservation Commission	Monday November 14	6:30pm HYBRID
TOPMB	Tuesday November 15	4pm OFFICE
School Committee	Wednesday November 16	5pm HYBRID
Planning Board	Wednesday November 16	7pm HYBRID
Pickleball	Saturday November 19	11am
GVFD workshop	Monday November 28	7pm OFFICE
Meeting with Committee Chairs	Wednesday November 30	7pm HYBRID

THE TOWN OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED WEDNESDAY & THURSDAY 11/23-24 FOR THANKSGIVING

Tree Lighting Sunday December 4 4-6pm Town Wharf

Winter Concert Thursday December 15 5:30pm Georgetown Central School

The next meeting of the Selectboard will be at 7 PM on Tuesday, December 13th. The public is welcome to attend on ZOOM. Contact Amanda Campbell or Alex Neese at the Town Office to get the Meeting ID and Password.

Prepared and distributed by Alison Freeman